
Only 3 days until the festival begins!  Below is an updated list of things to know for this 
year's Roanoke Greek Festival.   PLEASE READ and be aware of these as there have 
been some changes from previous years. 
 

 Arrive 15 minutes prior to shift to observe and familiarize yourself with how the 
booth operates.  PLEASE STAY IN BOOTH FOR YOUR ENTIRE 6 HOUR SHIFT! 
 

 If you are new to our community, please introduce yourself to the people you 
are working with! 
 

 Those serving food and pastries must wear gloves!  Aprons will be available in 
each booth. 
 

 Keep serving area clean. 
 

 Greet your customer with a smile, be friendly and patient!  Thank your customer 
for coming to the Greek Festival! 
 

 We are finalizing work schedules so please understand that their may be some 
last minute changes to your work positions based on our need for help 
elsewhere! 
 

 ALL VOLUNTEERS working at least a 6 hour shift will receive 50% off their meal.  
**THIS DOES NOT APPLY TO ANY DESSERT ITEM OR 
BEVERAGES (beer, wine, etc.)  Only water, tea and lemonade are free 
to the volunteers! 
 

 Festival t-shirts  are available for purchase only …………… $10 each 
 

Friday T-shirt – Red OPA! Airplane 
Saturday T-shirt – Light Blue Big Fat Greek Festival 
Sunday T-shirt – Navy Column  

 

 Please be considerate to our neighbors and DO NOT BLOCK THEIR DRIVEWAYS! 
 

 As of now, please do not park in the New Generation Church parking lot across 
the street.  If things change, you will be notified. 
 

Thank you so much for your cooperation!  If you have any questions, please see Pete 
or Frances Simopoulos. 
 
 
 
 


